
 Year Two News 
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Maths 
This week we have been looking at money. The 

children have been looking at the value of 

coins and notes and thinking of different ways 

to make an amount.  

 

 

1 Minute Maths 

A game that you could use this week within the 

addition folder is the magic mix to 10, 20 or 100.  

 

 

You could also encourage your child to buy 

things from a shop and see if they can get the 

correct money. Or even create your own shop 

at home where they have to buy back their 

toys and make their own money with paper 

and pen!  

English 
This week we have written a recount of our 

amazing Rocksteady assembly that we 

had on Thursday. We reminded ourselves 

that to make a recount successful we 

need to include time connectives (At the 

start, after that etc.) and ensure that we 

write the recount in order. We also 

recapped over how we ensure we are 

writing in the past tense.  

Dates 
Friday 19th Jan – Mad Science Workshop 

WC 12th Feb- Intergenerational Week 

Friday 16th Feb – Last Day 

Friday 26th Feb – Back to School 

Tues 19th Mar – Parents Evening 

Weds 20th Mar- Parents Evening 

Thurs 21st Mar- World Poetry Day 

Fri 22nd Mar- Kapla 

Wed 27th Mar- Last day 

Mon 15th Apr- Back to School 

Fri 24th May- Last Day 

Mon 3rd Jun- Back to School 

Fri 28th June- Sports Day 

Mon 1st July- Reserve Sports Day 

Wed 16th July- Year 2 Leavers Assembly at 

1:30 

Wed 17th- 18th July – Hautbois  

Fri 19th July- Last Day 

 

Phonics 
We have moved onto recapping Year 1 Spelling 

rules. This week we have been looking at adding 

the prefix un. We have learnt how this changes the 

meaning to the word. For example kind would 

become unkind or wrap becomes unwrap.  

     

Geography Walk around Sprowston 

Thank you to those of you who were able 

to join us on Thursday. It was great to see 

what human and physical features we 

could see in our local area. We will be 

using this learning to support us in the next 

few weeks.    

Art 

This week in Art we started our learning by 

exploring tearing paper and collaging it 

through using the skill of overlapping. We 

looked at Henri Mattisse, Kurt Schwitters 

and Romare Bearden who are artists who 

created art using the skill of collaging.  

Wellies 
With the ever-changing weather, please 

could you ensure that your child has got a 

pair of wellies at school so that they can 

still have fun at break and lunchtimes 

without getting soggy feet!  


